
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  July 20, 2011 
 
To:   
 

South Zone – West Physicians and Programs 

From:  AHS Laboratory Services – South Zone (West) 
 Dr. B. Popma, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead),  
     Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 

   
Re:  LB-18-11 Temporary Change to Hours of Operation at Lethbridge 

Community Laboratory 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 
Effective August 2, 2011, Lethbridge Community Laboratory will be moving to summer hours 
for the month of August 2011.   
 
Patient collections will be available from: 

• 6:45 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Monday to Friday  
• 8:00 a.m. - 3:45 p.m. Saturday 
• Closed Sundays and statutory holidays 

 
On September 6, 2011, Monday to Friday patient collection hours will return to 6:45 a.m.  -  
7:00 p.m.  
 
 
Action Required: 
 
Physicians are encouraged to inform their patients of this temporary change to laboratory 
service. 
 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
Cheryl Gruninger, Technologist II Community Support, at 403-388-6210 
 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by  
Dr. B. Popma, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead), Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 
 
 
 
 
 


